
 

 
 

Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete our 
residential and trips survey. We are delighted to 
inform you that we are currently in the process of 
booking a residential for next year’s Year 5/6 class. 
We are likely to book a residential every other year, 
so the children get to go on a residential trip once in 
Year 5 or year 6, with a possible overnight camp on 
the field/ Novium Museum the following year. 
 
Staffing for September 2024 
In September, something rather special happens, for 
the first time in Rumboldswhyke’s history, we will 
educate Year 6 children! How exciting is that? 
 
Below is a summary table containing details of who 
will be teaching which classes next year. We are 
sharing this information early as parents have 
requested this.  
 
Year 
Groups 

Class 
name 

Teachers Teaching 
Assistants 

Reception 
Year 1 

Blue Mrs Wilson 
Mrs Toy 
 

Miss Walls 
Ms Boyd 

Year 1 
Year 2 

Yellow Mr Wilson 
Mrs Toy 
 

Mrs 
Linkhorn 
Mrs Lodge 
Ms Denaro 

Year 3 
Year 4 

Red Mrs 
Farrelly 
Mrs Gilbert 
 

Miss Harvey 

Year 5 
Year 6 

Green Mr Dickin 
Mrs Gilbert 
 

Miss 
Pattinson 
Mrs Baker 

 
You will notice that some of our Year 1 cohort will be 
in Blue Class and some will be in Yellow class. Let me 
reassure you that we are very experienced in teaching 
mixed age classes. The children will receive a Year 1 
curriculum regardless of the class they are in. If you 
would like further information on how we manage 
this, please pop in to talk to us.  
 

 
To prepare the children for next year, we have 
organised a transition day on Friday 12th July. 
The children will register in and be sent home from 
their current classrooms so don’t worry parents, you 
haven’t got to change drop off or pick up gates.  
Friday 12th July is also the date we are hoping to 
send you your child’s end of year report.  
 
Latest Attendance Figures 

 
Thank you for your continued support with 
attendance. Yellow, Red and Green Class are now 
above the national average for school attendance. 
Well done!  
 
End of term Picnic 
We would like to invite you to an end of term picnic 
on the school field straight after school on Thursday 
18th July, 3:15-4:30. Bring a blanket and a picnic. 
Music provided! 
 
End of term Service 
On the last day of term, 
Tuesday 23rd July, we will be 
holding an end of year eucharist 
service in St. George's Church (time tbc). We 
encourage families to attend and join in. 
 
With very best wishes,  
Lisa Harris 
 
 
 

Whole 
school 

attendance 
to date 

Blue 
Class 

Yellow 
Class 

Red 
Class 

Green 
Class  

(National 
average is 
94.2 %)  
93.8% 

91.9% 
 

94.9% 
 

94.3% 
 

94.3% 
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Summer Fair Donations Reminder 
 
Monday 24th June:  Jars filled with 

sweets / toys for our 
‘Jam Jar’ Tombola. 

Tuesday 25th June:  Tombola contributions - anything 
in date from your store cupboard 
please (such as baked beans, 
biscuits, crisps, chocolates, etc), 
stationary, smellies, new unused 
adult gifts. 

Wednesday 26th June: Children’s games, 
toys & books 

Friday 28th June:     Cakes – big or small. 
 
 
 
 

 
  
  
June 2024  
24th June Football Club (Yrs 3, 4 & 5) 
25th June Choir Club 
26th June Dance Club 
27th June Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) 
28th June Summer Fair 3:15 – 4:30pm 
  
  
July 2024  
1st July Football Club (Yrs 3, 4 & 5) 
2nd July Choir Club 
3rd July Sports Day (1:15pm start) 
3rd July Dance Club 
4th July Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) 
8th July Football Club (Yrs 3, 4 & 5) (last 

session) 
9th July Choir Club (last session) 
10th July Dance Club (last session) 
11th July Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) (last 

session) 
12th July Transition day 
18th July End of Term Picnic 

23rd July End of Term Service at St George’s 
Church 

 Last Day of Term 
24th July Summer Holidays start – no school 
  
  

 

 

Term Dates 
 

Summer Term 2024 
 

Monday 15th April – Tuesday 23rd July 
 

Autumn Term 2024 
 

Monday 2nd September – Friday 20th December 
Half Term - Monday 28th – Friday 1st November 

 
INSET Day Monday 2nd September – children not in school 

Children’s first day of school will be Tuesday 3rd September 
INSET Day Monday 21st October – children not in school 

 
Spring Term 2025 

 
Monday 6th January – Friday 4th April 

Half Term – Monday 17th – Friday 21st February 
 
 

Summer Term 2025 
 

Tuesday 22nd April – Tuesday 22nd July 
Half Term – Monday 26th – Friday 30th May 

 
Please note we are still in the process of organising the 

remaining 3 INSET days for the next academic year and will 
share these dates with you as soon as we can. 

 


